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January 2023  
  

Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
Curriculum Information  
  
This term our topic is ‘Around the world’. We will be learning about China and Chinese 
New Year which is on 22.1.23.  To support our learning your child will have the 
opportunity to visit Wing Wah. During this visit they will taste a variety of Chinese food, 
learn how to use chop sticks, be taught a few phrases in Mandarin and watch a traditional 
dragon dance.   
  
We have provided the transport to and from Wing Wah. We are asking for a £7.00 
contribution towards the experience for this trip to be able to go ahead.   
  
Dates for each class: 
 

Badgers - 18. 1.23   
Foxes - 20.1.23      
Squirrels - 25.1.23 
 
We need 3 volunteers from each class to accompany the children on this trip. If you would 
like to volunteer your time between 11:30am and 1:15pm on your child’s class date 
(which can be found above) please can you email your child’s teacher.  
 
 
Animal Workshop - £4.50   
As part of our animal topic children next term, children will take part in an animal 
experience in school. Children will get the chance to handle and find out about a range of 
exciting animals. In order for this to go ahead, we are asking if you could please put a 
£4.50 contribution towards the event.  
  
Thank you again for all your support.  
  
Yours sincerely,  
Briony Marler and the Reception team 
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